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I strongly oppose amending the constitution for this. Oregonians already pay an 

extremely high tax rate compared nationally, and that money is arguably not being 

spent in the most effective ways. Amending the constitution would permanently allow 

the state to keep and continue to ineffectively spend the peoples tax money and no 

longer return the surpluses to those who it rightfully belongs. Taxation is theft at 

gunpoint.  


